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Do You Feel Quality of Life 
In Newport Beach Is Trending Down? 

 

What Is the City of Newport Beach Doing to Increase 
Quality of Life for Both Residents and Visitors? 

 

Speak Up Newport is currently unable to hold its normal programs at the Civic Center so we will 
host this twelfth in a series of special programs via a Zoom Meeting Webinar. 

 

Whether you have concerns about the COVID-19 pandemic, traffic, homeless, short-
term rentals, the beach and boardwalk, or any other quality of life issue, hear from 
representatives of the City Manager’s Office, Community Development, the Police 
Department, and the Fire Department on some of the new and innovative ways the 
City is working to address the challenges of today and tomorrow. 
 

If you have a question you would like to ask the presenters please send it to: 
Question@speakupnewport.com 

 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit questions during the Webinar. 
 

Speakers 
 

    
Natalie Basmacyian 

Homeless Coordinator 
City Manager’s Office 

John Murray 
Code Enforcement 

Community Development 

Pete Carpentieri 
Lieutenant 

Police Department 

Kristin Thompson 
EMS Division Chief 

Fire Department 
 

To participate in this free Webinar please login into: 
 

http://www.SpeakUpNewport.com/quality-of-life 
 

4:00 – 5:00 PM – Program  
Zoom Meeting Webinar 
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